
 
May 10, 2017 
 
Dear Living Grace Ministries Friends and Family, 
 
We bless the Lord and thank you to all of you who stay in tune with Living Grace Ministries and God’s work in 
our midst. Your faithful prayers and support are continually a blessing and encouragement! 
 
We are leaving on June 1st, 2017, for 19 days in Botswana, Africa. We will be ministering there with Pastor 
Scott and Alanna Jennings and their ministry with Pastor Tex and Joyce Kiti in the Mahalapye area – teaching 
their Bible School students, preaching evenings and weekends, serving with the children’s ministry – Gabriel’s 
House, and other activities. For several years Scott and Alanna have been inviting us to come and be a part of 
this faithful outreach. Now, this year is working out for us to go with them. 
 
We invite you to partner in prayer with us for this Botswana trip. Pray for souls to be saved and the believers 
there to be further equipped for ministry to their people. Pray for good health and spiritual and physical 
strength. The trip itself will take about forty hours from our departure time at Washington Dulles until our arrival 
in Gaborone, Botswana. As you may realize, there are many costs also. Our air-flight tickets combined were 
over $2000.00. Just yesterday we got our immunizations which cost over $900.00. Like the New Testament 
Christians who brought gifts for the poor, we’d like also to bring an offering for the poor in Botswana. Would 
you join us in prayer for God’s help, for the out-pouring of His Spirit, for His strength in each of our lives and for 
His faithful provision? 
 
If you’d like to contribute to this mission outreach, checks can be made out to Living Grace Ministries and 
mailed to the address below. Also on our Living Grace Ministries web site, www.lgmweb.org, there is a link you 
can click on and make contributions through PayPal. Below are pictures from 2016 of the Botswana ministry. 
 
Thank you very much for your love, prayers, and support. God bless you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Thurlow & Lynda Switzer 
Apostle, Living Grace Ministries   
 
 

 

Living Grace Ministries 
20300 Pleasant Ridge Drive 

Montgomery Village, MD 20886 
301-840-9830; www.lgmweb.org  


